



St Mungo's Primary School and Nursery Class

The Future Begins Here

FOLLOW US! 45 Parson Street Glasgow G4 OPX

(0141) 552 3120

#Follow us on Twitter: St_Mungos_Pri

Headteacher: Miss M Smith

Term 2 Newsletter November 2018

AVAILABLE IN **ARABIC** AND **MANDARIN** ON REQUEST

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are about to enter the Winter Season, the days are shorter and it is getting colder. Please take care of yourself and your family at this time. Make sure that children are appropriately dressed for the weather and that they are safe in the darker nights.

The next term is extremely busy, please take some time to read this newsletter and please do not hesitate to contact me or a member of management if you require more information.

Yours sincerely, Miss Smith

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 12th November Primary 6 and 7 open evening at St Roch's Sec

Thursday 15th November Parent meeting for P7 (Blairvadach)

Friday 16th November Primary 7 group at retreat

Friday 30th November St Andrew's Day (ceilidh in school for children)

Thursday 6th December Whole School at Panto

Monday 3rd December Christmas Light Switch on — Townhead Village Hall

Tuesday 18th December Nativity

Wednesday 19th December Christmas service and coffee morning

Thursday 20th December School closes at 2.30pm

More details to follow!

Golden Rules

Following the Golden Rules = Golden Time (30 minutes of Golden Time each week)

- We are gentle, we don't hurt others
- We work hard, we don't waste time
- We are honest, we don't cover up the truth
- We look after our property, we don't damage things
- We listen, we don't interrupt
- We are kind and helpful, we don't hurt anybody's feelings



Confirmation

We pray for Erin, Lucy, Rachel, Kya, Ross, Aiden, Sean, Tyler and Carys as they make their Confirmation on Wednesday 7th November.

Winter Pantomine



You will now have received the letter about the school trip to the Panto. We are going to see Cinderella at the Pavillion Theatre. We are seeking £5 per child to help cover the cost. Fabulous fundraising has meant we can pay the rest of the money.

Primary 6 @ Blairvadach

I am delighted to let you know that Primary 6 will be taking part in the John Muir award at the Pinkston Basin this December.

This is run by Blairvadach staff and will prepare the children with skills for life. More details for P6 parents will follow.

Primary 7 residential

We have secured a placement at Blairvadach for our Primary 7 children. An information session for parents will take place on 15th November. We believe that all children should attend the residential as the children learn invaluable skills and have a great time!



Our choir has been selected and we have secured dates to sing at COSTCO. Buchanan Galleries.

Townhead Village Hall and the University of Strathclyde.

Please look out for more information and come and support us!

AVAILABLE IN **ARABIC** AND **MANDARIN** ON REQUEST

Medication



We are happy to supervise and administer prescribed medication where we can, but parents must come to the office with the medication and complete a form.

Please do not send medication to school with a child. We will need to call you and ask you to come to the school if this happens.

After school clubs

All clubs are up and running for:

Monday	Yoga
Tuesday	Climbing Basketball
Wednesday	CityWise University club
Thursday	Football Dancing

Parent Council

We had an excellent turn out at the AGM this year. Thank you to those who were able to attend.

Our next Parent Council meeting will be on the 15th November at 6pm in the School. Looking forward to seeing you then.

Fundraising friends

Well done to a special team of children who are known as our fundraising friends. The children have planned and organised events including crazy hair day. Playground Pop Party. Headteacher for the day and our Halloween Disco and have raised over £500 towards the cost of

our School trip to the Panto!

i'm phil their pound cange i'm yoth street is required in the street in

Our winning Fundraising Friends Logo!